
Great Abington Parish Council

Clerk: Mrs. PM Harper
17 Lewis Crescent, Great Abington, Cambridge CB21 6AG

Telephone: 01223 892000
Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting for Great Abington on 16th May 2016 at 6.30pm in the main hall at the Institute. The Annual Parish Council Meeting followed this meeting.

Those present at the meeting were: Mr Bernie Talbot (Chairman), Mrs Jane Bowen, Mrs Gaynor Farrant, Miss Louise Patten, Mrs Liz Sainsbury, Mrs Pennie Zimmern, District Councillor Tony Orgee, Mrs Paula Harper (Clerk) and six members of the public. 

Meeting started at 6.30pm.

1. Apologies – there were none.
2. The minutes of the last Annual Parish Meeting held on 18th May 2015 were approved and signed.
3. Annual report from the Chairman of Great Abington Parish Council for 2015/16, Mr Bernie Talbot - A separate report was supplied. Action: Clerk to send a letter of thanks to retiring councillor Sally Smith.

4. Annual report from the Recreation Ground Committee. Louise Patten said that the committee were looking into the source of the fly-tipped soil containing concrete

5. Report from South Cambridgeshire District Councillor, Mr Tony Orgee - A separate report was supplied.

6. Report from Cambridgeshire County Councillor, Mr Peter Topping  - he arrived during the Annual Parish Council meeting that followed this meeting.
7. Report from the Institute Management Committee - A temporary repair had been made to the veranda.

The meeting closed at 6.58pm

